
Mr. Haige Garabedian 
28 Ellsworth Street 
E. Hartford, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Jarabedian : 

Hay t, 1974 

\ 

We greatl appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Ourreceipt #18323 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


